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July 14th 2022 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 

Due to continued high levels of staff absence as a result of COVID, we have had to make an 
adjustment to the calendared activities for tomorrow.   
 
The planned day of sport for years 7-9 is still going ahead. However, the Year 10 well-being 
day is postponed until next Thursday 21st July. 
 

Instead, the Year 10 cohort will be participating in the day of sport alongside the rest of the 
school. There has been a significant effort from staff and students into the planning of the 
well-being day and we are keen to ensure that we can facilitate it in the high-quality way that 
it deserves. 
 
As previously communicated, tomorrows 'day of sport' is a non-uniform sporting clothes day. 
Students should wear appropriate clothes for a day of sporting activities. If your child Is able 
to wear their team colours that is fab. But please do not worry if they do not have them, so 
long as they are in sporting clothes.   
 
The current weather forecast for tomorrow is approximately 21 degrees C and cloudy - but 
please do still ensure your child wears suncream and brings a hat and a water bottle for the 
day. We have a number of water stations for students to regularly fill water bottles to ensure 
they remain hydrated.  
 
In addition, we have an ice cream van scheduled to be on the school site for the afternoon - 
so please do send your child with some money if you would like them to access the van. 
 
All rewards trip that are scheduled for next week will be taking place as planned. 
Monday 18th July - Year 10 Lincoln Water Park 
Tuesday 19th July - Year 9 Lincoln Water Park 
Wednesday 20th July - Year 8 - Doncaster Dome 
 
Separate instructions for these trips will have been shared with you.  
 
In light of the continued warm weather predictions for next week, all students are invited to 
continue to wear their P.E. kits to school for the duration of the week.  
 
We are endeavouring to do all we can to ensure a positive and enjoyable end to the school 
year and appreciate your patience and ongoing support as we respond to so ever-changing 
situation.  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Daveran 
 
Assistant Head Teacher 

 


